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Highlights

The draft Higher Education Commission of India (HECI) Bill is now in the public domain.
The HECI will replace the main regulatory authority, the University Grants Commission
(UGC), to “provide for more autonomy and facilitate holistic growth” of this sector and
offer “greater opportunities to Indian students at more affordable cost”.
The new commission will cover all fields of education except medical and, presumably,
agriculture, and institutions set up under the Central and State Acts, excluding those of
national importance.
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